
 

 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: David A. Hulseberg, AICP, Village Manager 

  

FROM: William J. Heniff, AICP, Senior Planner 

 Department of Community Development 

 

DATE: June 5, 2008 

 

SUBJECT: DuPage County ZBA Z08-018: 20W551 Edgewood Road  

 

    

Attached please find the following items for Village Board consideration as part of the June 5, 2008 

Village Board meeting: 

 

1. Staff report; 

 

2. Plan Commission referral letter; 

 

3. DuPage County comment form; and 

 

4. Plans associated with the petition. 

 

The Plan Commission recommends that the Village Board direct the Village President to sign the 

attached form stating that the Village of Lombard does not object to the petition. 
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